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Expansion of charging infrastructure in Austria 

PORR investing in E-mobility  

Vienna, 27.07.2023 – The expansion of the charging infrastructure in Austria is advancing at speed. And PORR is 

investing in E-mobility as well. This year it is introducing 71 charging points for electric vehicles at eleven 

company sites. More charging points will follow. At the same time, work is also being done on expanding 

alternative drive systems in the machinery fleet. 

“The switch to e-mobility in Austria will only succeed if we have well-functioning charging infrastructure nationwide. 

Despite the remarkable pace of expansion, this bottleneck remains. At PORR we have now started to build our own 

network of charging stations”, says PORR CEO Karl-Heinz Strauss. This will form the basis for the further electrification 

of the vehicle fleets. 

The first step planned for this year is the installation and/or expansion of 71 charging points at eleven company sites 

in Austria. These will be available for all company cars via fuel cards. After that, they will be successively expanded 

based on demand. 

Ongoing pilot projects 

E-mobility does not stop at cars: “The expansion of alternative drives is also an issue in our fleet of machinery. We are 

in close contact with the manufacturers of the relevant equipment and are constantly carrying out pilot projects”, 

Strauss explains. “Here, however, the range available on the market is less advanced than in the passenger-car sector 

and the devices have to prove their performance in operation”. 

The expansion of the charging infrastructure is part of PORR’s Green and Lean strategy. Other measures in the area of 

alternative energies include fitting out 30 roofs and five former landfill sites with photovoltaic systems, as well as the 

introduction of an Austria-wide energy monitoring system. 
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This press release including high-resolution image is available for download from the PORR Newsroom. 

 
 
About the PORR Group  

Top performance driven by innovation – that is what PORR has embodied for more than 150 years. With around 20,000 

employees and production output of around EUR 6.2 bn (business year 2022), PORR is one of the largest construction 

companies in Austria and among the top players in Europe. As a full-service provider, PORR offers every aspect of 

building construction, civil engineering and infrastructure construction across the entire value chain. The focus is on 

the home markets of Austria, Germany, Switzerland, Poland, the Czech Republic, Slovakia and Romania. PORR also 

works in selected international project markets such as Norway, UAE and Qatar. The PORR share is listed in the prime 

market segment of the Vienna Stock Exchange. 
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